
 

Commission Meeting 

April 16, 2024 

Food Truck Decal Requirement and $5.00 Fee 

Department: Planning & Development Department 

Presenter: Carla Delaney, Director, or Staff Designee 

Caption: Motion to approve requiring food truck operators possessing an Augusta-

Richmond County business license to have an annual decal. The decal will 

cost $5.00. 

Background: On November 7, 2023, the Augusta Commission directed Planning & 

Development to provide an update to Ordinance No. 7342 to aid in readily 

identifying approved food truck operators.   

Analysis: County Code of Ordinances Article 3: Food Trucks Section 6-5-10 Business 

Tax Certificate would be expanded to include one additional criterion “The 
planning and Development Department will provide a $5.00 decal annually to the food 
trucks with a current business license. The decal shall be prominently displayed on the 
food truck approved by the Department of Health and the Fire Department.” 

Financial Impact: N/A 

Alternatives: N/A 

Recommendation: Motion to approve the new decal requirement and the additional $5.00 decal 

fee for food truck operators possessing an Augusta-Richmond County 

Business License. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

N/A 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


